
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
     Monday, October 21, 2024 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
• There will be a Spanish Club meeting today at lunch regarding our 

Day of the Dead Ofrenda please make sure to come. 
• There will be an Esports meeting today in room S-2 at lunch.  
•  

  Student Announcements  
 

• "Clovis West Choir's rocked it last Wednesday at their Fall Festival, 
held at Fresno State. 
Our Women's Ensemble scored Excellent, Concert Choir- Superior, 
Chamber Choir- Superior, and Women's Chorale- Command 
Performance! 
We are so proud of their musicianship and hard work." Way to go 
Eagles!!" 

• This year's Red Ribbon theme is Life is a Movie, Film Drug 
Free.  The theme is a call to action to speak out in support of healthy 
choices.  It also serves as a reminder that we are all empowered with 
shaping the communities around us through positivity, bravery, and 
strength.   

• Don't forget to join us tonight for Movie Night!  Moana will be shown 
in the amphitheater tonight! We will be selling snacks and popcorn, 
and we will also have Boba and Kettle Korn. 

• If you signed up for a club at Club Rush, please be sure to download 
the parent square app. Notices regarding club meetings and activities 
are sent out frequently.  

• Attention Science Olympiad students!!!  The Science Olympiad 
testing window is NOW open!  Please check google classroom for all 
times and options for testing.  Remember the last day to test is 10/30- 
plan early! 



•  
Senior Announcements   

•  
Club Member Announcements   

• AASU Members: If you are interested in attending the 2025 African 
American Student Leadership Conference on Feb. 4th. You must sign 
up to attend. Please email Mrs. McCoy at moniquemccoy@cusd.com 
to reserve your spot. Seating is limited.  

• It is time to order your Fashion Club shirt! Please bring $10 cash to 
Mrs. Ashford in C-3 this week! We will modify and decorate our shirts 
in an upcoming meeting. 

• Attention Students: If you are a member of one of Ms. Wong’s Clubs, 
please come to C15 to get your photo pass for the Club Photo Day on 
Tuesday, 10/22.  Don’t miss out. 

• Fashion Club members: Want to be in the yearbook? Come get a 
yearbook photo pass from Mrs. Ashford in C-3. The photos will be 
taken on Tuesday, October 22nd at 1:50pm.  

• South Asian student club will be having a meeting in S-4 on 
Wednesday, we will be talking about Diwali. 

• Science Olympiad don't forget to come to the East Gym Tuesday at 
10:50 for our yearbook photo!  If you need a slip to get out of class 
please see Mrs. Hurley in C-4. 

• Faith Club don't forget to come to the East Gym on Tuesday at 11:00 
for our yearbook photo!  If you need a slip to get out of class, please 
see Mrs. Hurley in C-4. 

• Faith Club is meeting this Friday at lunch in the lecture hall!  Pastor 
Marcus from People's church will be speaking! Come bring a friend 
and stay for a positive message! 

•  

• Good Luck to: 

mailto:moniquemccoy@cusd.com
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• Attention Teachers: Just a reminder, our Life skills program will be 

collecting your recycling items and Vests for laundering this morning.  
Please don’t forget to place your recycling bins and Vests outside 
your door, and they will come around and collect all items. 

 

 
 


